

---

Subject: Re: Fragbox Build

Posted by [EvilWhiteDragon](#) on Sun, 28 Dec 2008 10:58:44 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

---

I personally would wait say 2-3 months till there are at least reviews of the Phenom II. That way you can see whether it offers a better bang for the bucks than the Core7i. Also, when the Phemon II comes around, a core 2 duo/quad should be much cheaper.

Besides of which processor you take, I would suggest it'd be a quadcore, and has DDR3 ram if possible. This way you're the most future proof

---